
Graduate
Conference in
Philosophy

21st Annual Columbia-NYU

Call for Papers

Papers must be between
3,000 and 5,000 words in
length, suitable for a
presentation of 30-40
minutes to a general
philosophical audience. 
Please submit a separate
abstract of approximately 300
words. 
Papers must be submitted in
blind-review format. 

Submissions are due on 
January 8th, 2021. Please make
submissions via
https://tinyurl.com/GradCon21. 

KEYNOTE SPEAKER
JAPA
PALLIKKATHAYIL
UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH

Graduate students and
faculty of the Columbia and
NYU philosophy
departments invite
graduate students to submit
papers in any area of
philosophy for our annual
conference, to be held 
 online on Saturday March
27th, 2021.

We encourage submissions from underrepresented groups in
philosophy. Please send any questions to
columbianyu.philgradconference@gmail.com.

Submission Guidelines


